
Howes Newsletter Monday 4th May 

 
Well done to everyone who has got House Points at Home this month. Thank you for 
sharing your fantastic work with us. The winning team this month is Blue with 205 
points. The scores for the other teams were: Yellow 197, Red 120 and Green 83.  
 

We know that some of you have had birthdays. Although we can’t have a Happy Birthday 
assembly, we are thinking of you and send all children and families with birthdays our best wishes. 
 
Thank you to the children who made special cards for the pupils who will be 
starting in Reception this September. It was a lovely way to welcome them into 
the Howes community. 
 
We hope that you have been enjoying completing the Summer term project packs that are on our 
school website. We are very happy to mark work and send feedback.   

You can contact us by email admin@howes.coventry.sch.uk 

  

Facebook Launch 
  
Thank you to everyone who took part in our 
survey. We had requests for a Howes Facebook 
page. This has now been set up so please take a 
look and let us know what you think - 
https://tinyurl.com/ybdpov4h   
 
Facebook and Twitter:  

 Have our most up-to-date news  

 Showcase pupils’ work and achievements 

 Have home learning ideas  

 The content on both is similar so that you 
have the option of using either.  
 

Howes website:  

 Has a detailed page about home learning  

 Has our Summer term project packs 

 Has information for new starters. 
 
Howes YouTube Channel: 

 Has the video of the staff message to 
pupils and families 

 Has playlists of our recommended videos 
 
We are constantly looking for ways to make sure 
that we are communicating effectively with all 
families. Please send us any suggestions. 
 
 
 

 

Support with Learning 
 
We know that many families feel a little 
overwhelmed with all the online learning 
resources. In addition to our project packs, we 
recommend daily lessons from: 
 
Oak National Academy 
https://www.thenational.academy/online-
classroom  
 

BBC Bitesize 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 
 

A special message to Beech Class 
from Mrs Davies, Mrs Walters 

and Mrs Cotton 

 

Be the best you can be,  

Every day we long to see, 

Each and every one of you, 

Cheerful laughs and faces too. 

Hoping that you’re all still shining, 

Caring teachers always finding, 

Lovely things to do at home, 

A video showed us we’re not alone. 

Special times we must treasure, 

Soon we will be back together.  
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